February 15, 2019

ATTORNEY GENERAL KWAME RAOUL ISSUES STATEMENT IN RESPONSE TO MASS SHOOTING IN
AURORA

Chicago — Attorney General Kwame Raoul today issued the following statement in response to the mass
shooting in Aurora, Ill. that claimed five lives.

"I offer my deepest sympathies to the families whose loved ones lost their lives today in Aurora.

"I would also like to thank the members of law enforcement and the first responders who courageously ran
toward danger and prevented the additional loss of life. I am praying for the recoveries of the officers
injured in the line of duty.

“Prayers are not enough to protect our workplaces, schools, and communities. Every public official must
commit themselves to addressing gun violence in our state, and I am committed to working on a
comprehensive approach to stem gun violence in communities throughout Illinois.”
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